APRIL NEWSLETTER

Keystone Nursing Care Center

From the Desk of the Administrator:

Tracy Bruns RN BSN LNHA

Each resident has the right to be informed orally and in writing in a language that they understand about eligibility requirements and how to apply for and use financial and medical assistance including Medicaid, and

how to receive refunds for previous payments covered by such benefits. When the resident is unable to make decisions regarding this, the rights and responsibilities of the resident devolve to the resident's legal representative to the extent permitted by law. This statement contains general rights of each resident and is not all including. Specific provisions implementing these general rights are included in the facilities policies and procedures which are available upon request. If you have any questions regarding the resident's rights, please contact Tracy Bruns, Administrator at the Care Center 319-442-3234





keystonecarecenter.com

End of Medicaid Continuous Coverage

When COVID-19 first began, there was a rule put in place to make sure all of the Iowa Medicaid members received healthcare coverage, no matter if they were eligible for the program or not. This rule is know as the Continuous Coverage Requirement. Starting April 1, 2023, this rule will be ending. This means your patients will now go through a review process to see if they qualify for Iowa Medicaid coverage.

Eligibility requirements will continue to take place on the first of the moth, so members who are no longer eligible will not lose coverage midmonth. If you no longer have coverage, you must reapply. For the latest information about the end fo the Continuous Coverage and the eligibility process, please call 1-855-889-7985 or visit the HHS website.



Easter Egg Hunt - April 7th at 1:00pm at KNCC

Volunteer Lunch - April 19th at 11:30am at Keystone Turner Hall (Please RSVP to the Nursing Home by April 10th! 319-442-3234)



New Phone System

As some of you may know, we have got a new phone system. With this system we still have a wireless phone that gets used sometimes by staff and also sometimes from the residents. Please note that this phone number is: 319-326-2805. If you have caller id, it comes up as if it is from Independence. You may want to add this into your phone so that you are aware that it is in fact someone from the care center giving you a call. If you have any questions let us know.





We had so much fun cheering on the Benton Girl's

Basketball journey to the State

Championship!



Birthdays & Anniversaries

Residents

Jeannie D - 12th

Dorothy H - 14th

Martha P - 16th

Doris L - 17th

Earl C - 23rd

Nathan G - 24

Larry F - 30th

Staff

Whitney B - 9th

Jenna F - 10th

Angie P - 13th

Tracy J - 30th

Anniversaries

Kenneth G - 1 Year

John R - 1 Year

Megan T - 2 Years

Jeanne S - 4 Years

Will H - 5 Years

Danielle K - 9 Years

Join Our Team!

Full Time 2nd Shift Nurse

Part Time 3rd Shift Nurse

Full/Part Time 2nd & 3rd Shift CNAs

THE KEYSTONE NURSING CARE CENTER IS A 55 BED AWARD WINNING 5 STAR (MEDICARE.GOV) FACILITY. WE OFFER PAID VACATION, PERSONAL & SICK TIME, 401K, SIGN ON BONUS, SHIFT DIFFERENTIAL, TUITION REIMBURSEMENT, AND AN INCREDIBLE FAMILY ATMOSPHERE!

Contact Lindsay Niebes RN DON at lniebes@keystonecare.org or call 319-442-3234

Keystone Nursing Care Center 250 5th Street Keystone, Iowa 52249

